

Fifth FG-DPM meeting and related ITU Workshop

Tunis, Tunisia 17-20 September 2018

ANNEX 1

Hotel reservation request

For the fifth ITU-T FG-DPM meeting and related ITU Workshop

(Deadline for sending is 03 September 2018)

(PLEASE USE CAPITAL LETTERS)

1. Mr. / Mrs			
	(Family name)		(First name)
2. Country :			
3.Address :			
4. Tel.:	Fax:	E-mail :	
5. Name of the hotel:			
Check-in(dd/mm/yy):		_Check-out(dd/mm/yy):	
Total of nights			
Pick-up from Airport :			
Yes			
No			
6. Arrival Date :/	/2018		
		Flight coming from (city):	
7.Departure date :/			
Plinte No.	Time :		

Participants are kindly requested to fill out the Hotel Reservation Form and email it directly to the contact person of the selected hotel (see table in the clause 3 of practical information) by the 03 September 2018 at the latest, copy to Mr Bilel CHABOU (e-mail: bilel.chabou@tunisia.gov.tn), in order to guarantee preferential rates.